
Antisemitism/TITLE VI INFORMATION 
 
Flippin Public Schools defines Antisemitism as “a certain perception of Jews, which may be 
expressed as hatred toward Jews. Rhetorical and physical manifestations of antisemitism are 
directed toward Jewish or non-Jewish individuals and/or their property, toward Jewish 
community institutions and religious facilities. Antisemitism may be expressed in speech; writing; 
visual forms; and actions, and employs sinister stereotypes and negative character traits.” 
 
Discrimination and harassment based on antisemitism is expressly prohibited in the Flippin 
School District. The District strongly prohibits this behavior in both educational programs and 
activities. Students, parents or employees of the district who are experiencing these actions 
may report them directly to the Title VI Coordinator.  
 
TITLE VI COORDINATOR 
 
Inquiries regarding issues related to Title VI shall be directed to the Fippin Public Schools 
District Title IX Coordinator, Troy Hullett, who may be reached at (870) 453-2233, or: 
 

Troy Hullett 
Antisemitism/Title VI Coordinator 
Flippin Public Schools 
103 Alford St. 
Flippin, AR  72634 
troyhullett@flippinschools.net 

 
Inquiries may be made externally to: 
 

Office for Civil Rights (OCR) 
U.S. Department of Education 
400 Maryland Avenue, S.W.  
Washington, D.C. 20202-1100 
(800) 421-3481 - Customer Service Hotline 
(202) 453-6012 - Facsimile 
(877) 521-2172 - TDD 
Email: OCR@ed.gov 
Web: ​ http://www.ed.gov/ocr 
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